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commentletters

From: Madge <rosebud555@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 3:46 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter: Conservation Pricing

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 
 
Dear Ms. Townsend, In regards to California's conservation pricing, I think it's highly unfair for the 
water prices to be charged in one city 65%, other's 50%, etc. when Governor Brown asked for 25%. 
In my opinion, it should be 25% straight across the board for everyone. The taxpayer should have the 
right and choice to water what he wants as long as water consumption is reduced by 25%. 
 
I'd like to know if this problem with water happens all over the United States, why we can't build an 
aquaduct or water pipeline from the Midwest or South so when it floods back there, the water will be 
moved to the states that need it and vice versa.  We would employ thousands of people and help the 
economy as well. 
 
Also, what is the hold-up on the desalination plants being built? How long is this going to take? 
Droughts will happen over and over again throughout the ages and we are dragging our feet. This 
should have happened long ago. Just what is it going to take for us to wise up??? 
 
An Unhappy Taxpayer, 
Madge Spears 
25235 Bay Ave 
Moreno Valley, CA 92553 
(951) 243-5138 

(7/8/15) Public Workshop
Conservation Pricing

Deadline: 7/1/15  by 12:00 noon

6-15-15


